Foothill College Academic Senate Agenda

February 23, 2004, 2:30-4:30pm, Room 6712

	President:

Paul Starer 04 


Adaptive Learning: 
Bea Cashmore 04

Phys Sci & Math:
Andrew Fraknoi 05


Vice President: 
Verley O’Neal 04

Bio & Health Sci: 
David Sauter  04 




Patrick Morriss 04

Treasurer: 

Maureen Mac Dougall 05




Eloise Orrell 04

PE & Human Perf:
Irv Ploke 05



Curric. Co-Chair: 
Shirley Barker 04 

Business & Soc. Sci:
Bill Tinsley 05




Dixie Macias 04







Dolores Davison 04

I of I /TLC Chair:
Vacant 

Counseling:

Davida Lee 04

At Large Fac:
Vacant 

CTIS:   


Bob Cormia 04

Fine Arts: 

Lauren Popell Velasco 04

Library Sciences:  
Roxanne Mendrinos 04

Language Arts: 

Richard Morasci 05


April Flowers/Rosemary Arca 04

Student Liaison

Rodolfo Vasquez



	2:30

2:35
	Call To Order

Approval of Minutes for 2/09/04
	Action

Action

	2:40
	Approval of Consent Calendar: (page two)
	Action

	2:45
	Action Items:
	Action

	2:50—4:00
	Information Items:

Plus/Minus Update—Starer

Scholarships—Starer

Faculty/Staff Dinning Room—Davison

Part-Time Faculty—Starer

English & Math Curriculum—Starer

Meeting Dates—Starer/O’Neal


	Info/Disc

	
	Committee Members Needed:

IPC Faculty Needed

LOAN Faculty Needed
	


Consent Calendar Items:

IPC—Brian Lewis

Senate Meeting Dates

Senate meeting dates:

01.12.04

01.26.04

02.09.04

02.23.04

03.08.04

04.05.04

04.19.04

05.03.04

05.17.04

05.24.04

06.14.04

Amended:

03.08.04

03.22.04 (added)

04.12.04

04.26.04

5.03.04 (skip)

5.10.04

5.24.04

6.07.04 proposed

6.18.04 (retreat)

Proposal for the Academic Senate

A new combination Student Center and Cafeteria is currently being planned and the destruction of the existing center at Foothill College is scheduled to begin this summer. The Senate urges the college to include within the new Center a dining area for faculty and staff.  The Senate notes that dining areas for faculty are common for high schools and especially important for colleges, where faculty, full-time and adjunct, may share ideas and the collegiality that is the heart of intellectuality and any academic institution.  Comments were passed to administration officials two years ago, at the beginning of the design process, urging the new facility contain a faculty/staff dining area, but these suggestions were ignored. When Foothill opened, space was provided for faculty dining, but eventually it was taken for meeting space; faculty were told they had the Faculty House, which could serve as a dining area, even though it had no connection with the cafeteria and food service was difficult. The Faculty/Staff house has been recently torn down to make way for new classrooms.  It is important that our new facility serve the needs of not only students, but also the people who spend most of their lives at Foothill.
